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Reply from the European Commission to the letter from
the European Ombudsman in the inquiry into the 
alleged failure to carry out a sustainability/climate 
assessment for all existing fossil fuel projects on the 
list of Projects of Common Interest (1991/2019/KR) 

Correspondence  - 11/06/2020 
Case 1991/2019/KR  - Opened on 10/02/2020  - Decision on 17/11/2020  - Institution 
concerned European Commission ( No further inquiries justified )  | 

Please download the attached PDF file. 


